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Regional Planning and policy Casework 

[ issued via email to DFIPlanninggroup@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk]  

    

Date: 1st July 2025 

  

Dear

 
2021/C005 - a Public Local Inquiry under Section 26(10) of the Planning Act (Northern 
Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA10/2017/1249/F  

 

2021/C006 – a Public Local Inquiry under Section 29(6) of the Planning Act 
(Northern Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA10/2019/1386/F  

 
2021/C007 – a Public Local Inquiry under Section 29(6) of the Planning Act 

(Northern Ireland) 2011 for planning application LA11/2019/1000/F  

 

We refer to your letter dated 26th June 2025 asking for the Commission’s views on the 

adequacy of the environmental information submitted in respect of the above public 

inquiry.  Mindful of our statutory role, to set out our position as to the adequacy or 

otherwise of the evidence to the inquiry could be perceived as prejudicial to the 

process. I trust you understand. 

 

The Department has helpfully provided a list of issues to the Commission in its letter 

dated 17th June 2025.  It is for the Department to review these issues and satisfy itself 

that it has the information available to inform its ultimate decision making. 
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We would be grateful if the Department would review the questions asked in our letter 

of 19th June 2025 and advise of its position by 2pm on Monday 7th July 2025. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 

On behalf of the Planning Appeals Commission  




